From: AEMAdmin@sdcounty.ca.gov

Sent: Tuesday, November 2, 2021 1:44 PM

To: Potter, Andrew; Fang, Angela; Donnelly, Liberty; Temple, Nicole; Flores, Lauren; COSD, Redistricting;
Hall, David; Lau, Chim; Villa, Nicole; Van Wagner, Keith

Subject: IRC eComment

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

You've received a new form based mail from
https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/redistricting/IRCecomment.html.

Values:

First_Name :
SHIRLEY

Last_Name :
SCHWAESDALL

E-mail :

Phone :

eComment :

As residents and property owners in Ramona, my husband and | are vehemently opposed to the redistricting plan under

consideration that would include Ramona and East San Diego County in Riverside/Imperial Counties representation. We

do not do business in either of those counties and do not have business or personal interests in either county. We are in

SAN DIEGO COUNTY! We want representation in SAN DIEGO COUNTY where we live and work. We feel that our interests
will not be served with this redistricting plan.

Thank you.

Shirley and John Schwaesdall
Schwaesdall Winery
Ramona CA

Submit :
Submit





